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The new 2016 South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Medical Services
Provider Manual goes into effect September 1, 2016. It is imperative that
providers and carriers obtain the new MSPM to assure compliance with South
Carolina’s billing and compensation regulations. Please visit the Commission’s
website, www.wcc.sc.gov, for information on how to purchase the 2016
MSPM.

For questions, please contact one of MGC’s workers’ compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation.
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